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The ship itself was obscure and small, valued at a mere 128 pounds, eight shillings, and fourpence. Each
passenger had a total area the size of a single mattress under a five-foot ceiling in which to cook, eat, sleep,
dress and all the rest of living.

During the months-long journey, one Pilgrim died. Another, washed overboard, was miraculously washed
back on deck. A crew member, not so fortunate, perished. The landing at Plymouth was on the morning of
Monday, December 11, 1620.

Ahead of this brave band lay a harsh winter, which robbed more than half the settlers of their lives. When
spring came at last, 54 people were left, 21 of them under sixteen. But when the Mayflower sailed back to
England, not one survivor asked to return.

The men and women of the Mayflower did not come seeking fame or profit. They sought—and
found—peace. The agreement they drew up before landing was described by John Quincy Adams as “the
first example in modern times of a social compact or system of government instituted by voluntary
agreement conformable to the laws of nature, by men of equal rights and about to establish their community
in a new country.”

This book reconstructs the voyage that linked European civilization and America, the facts behind what was
to become the first legend of the American people, a pioneering journey that took nearly four centuries to
come to life as it does in these pages.
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From reader reviews:

Mary Gillon:

What do you with regards to book? It is not important along with you? Or just adding material when you
need something to explain what the ones you have problem? How about your spare time? Or are you busy
man? If you don't have spare time to do others business, it is make you feel bored faster. And you have time?
What did you do? Every person has many questions above. They have to answer that question because just
their can do that. It said that about book. Book is familiar on every person. Yes, it is right. Because start from
on jardín de infancia until university need this The Mayflower to read.

Fabiola Stewart:

The reason? Because this The Mayflower is an unordinary book that the inside of the book waiting for you to
snap this but latter it will jolt you with the secret the idea inside. Reading this book beside it was fantastic
author who have write the book in such incredible way makes the content interior easier to understand,
entertaining way but still convey the meaning totally. So , it is good for you because of not hesitating having
this any longer or you going to regret it. This amazing book will give you a lot of rewards than the other
book possess such as help improving your ability and your critical thinking way. So , still want to delay
having that book? If I had been you I will go to the e-book store hurriedly.

Theodore Pritchard:

The Mayflower can be one of your beginner books that are good idea. Most of us recommend that straight
away because this reserve has good vocabulary which could increase your knowledge in vocab, easy to
understand, bit entertaining but still delivering the information. The copy writer giving his/her effort to get
every word into joy arrangement in writing The Mayflower but doesn't forget the main stage, giving the
reader the hottest in addition to based confirm resource info that maybe you can be one among it. This great
information can easily drawn you into brand-new stage of crucial contemplating.

Carmine Caulfield:

Many people spending their time by playing outside along with friends, fun activity having family or just
watching TV all day every day. You can have new activity to enjoy your whole day by reading a book. Ugh,
you think reading a book can actually hard because you have to accept the book everywhere? It alright you
can have the e-book, having everywhere you want in your Cell phone. Like The Mayflower which is finding
the e-book version. So , try out this book? Let's see.
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